To All Unit Owners:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for allowing me to serve as your Secretary on the Board of Directors for these past nine years.  It has truly been a pleasure serving all of you.  As most of you are aware, my term on the Board is up this year and you will be electing a new Board member at the Annual Meeting on Saturday that will more than likely be taking on the responsibilities of this position.  Over the past few weeks, I have made sure that the Secretary’s computer (laptop) has had all pertinent files updated, organized and is easily accessible to assure a smooth and orderly transition.  Additionally, I have contacted all candidates and the Board, via e-mail, outlining all the tasks of the Secretary’s position.  The laptop will be given to the Board of Directors at the Annual Meeting so that the newly elected Secretary can “hit the ground running”.  I am confident that whoever takes over will do an outstanding job and continue to provide information on Board of Director’s decisions as they effect the operations of the park.  I ask all of you to support those that are newly elected at our Annual Meeting this Saturday (August 15th).
Once again, I would like to thank all of you for allowing me to represent you on the Board of Directors.  It has been both a privilege and honor to have served all of you!
Sincerely,
Ron Zammuto
Secretary, WBCUOA Board of Directors
